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    MEMORANDUM 
To: All CACFP and AT Risk Afterschool Meal Programs 
Date August 28, 2020 
Subject: WIC Fact Sheet July 1, 2020 
 
Attached is important information regarding the WIC Fact Sheet July 1, 2020. It is 
available in English, Spanish and Marshallese. Remember to post these in a prominent 
location in your facilities or you may place them in your parent packets. 
 
You can also find these flyers in the resource library under Forms for At Risk and 
CACFP Child and Adult. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact:  
Stephanie Clowers - stephanie.clowers@dhs.arkansas.gov 
Sharon Hagen - Sharon.hagen@dhs.Arkansas.gov  


